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To Chair Bennett and the honorable Members of the House Environment and Natural

Resources Committee:

This technology is quite suspect. Rhode Islanders have been adamant in their opposition to this
technology for several years. Given you have heard all the reasons to prohibit this methodology, |
shall simply ask that you support this bill. Please be proactive in stopping future problems resulting
from these companies.



